
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF HIGHLAND, ILLINOIS 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS ADVISORY BOARD 

 
MEETING RESCHEDULED 

 
 

 The April 12, 2021, meeting of the City of Highland 

Telecommunications Advisory Board has been rescheduled for Monday, 

April 26, 2021, at 7:00pm in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 1115 

Broadway, Highland.  This meeting is open to the public.  Anyone attending 

the meeting is asked to wear a mask and maintain social distancing. 

 Anyone requiring ADA accommodations to attend this public 

meeting, please contact Breann Speraneo, ADA Coordinator, by 2:00 PM 

on Monday, April 26, 2021. 
 
 
 
 


